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RELATIONSHIP & SEX EDUCATION CURRICULUM 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you will be aware from our letter of 18th June, the new 
Catholic Relationship and Sex Education curriculum for 
Nursery to Year 6 has now begun.   
 
Some parents have already submitted their letters of 
withdrawal (and will not need to do this again) but for those 
parents who have questions about the lessons, there is an 
opportunity to speak to Miss Haresnape on Parents Evenings, 
details below: 
 

Miss Haresnape 

Date: 17th & 18th October 

Time: 3:15 onwards 

Venue: Blue Room 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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